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Thank you for excluding the Sheep Mountain Federal Big Game Refuge in it's entirety from
commercial logging within the LaVA project. Noting as well the showing of the boundaries
on your map for the Federal Big Game Refuge. I believe the quiet area within this refuge to be
noteworthy.

Other concerns continue: one being the amount of snow pack lost within the entire project.
Will there be enough staff to secure monitoring of this project?

Al Johnson
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